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                                                                              March.11 2021 

 

Notice of production discontinuance of MXY series  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt appreciation to you and your 

esteemed organization for the continuous support rendered to our company. 

 

Currently we produce an extended range of products with many size variations so as to satisfy 

customers’ demand. 

However, with regard to the titled series of product, due to the decreasing demand in the market,  

we decided to remove the MXY series from the standard catalog products. 

 

1. Items to be discontinued: 

  Aluminum electrolytic capacitors : MXY series ( Low Profile with Horizontal Mounting ) 

   
2. Alternative parts 

Rubycon have deleted MXY series from the 2014 version and later catalogs and decided to 

respond individually to customer requests.  

  By specifying the terminal code of the products currently listed in the catalog as shown in 

 the table below, it becomes a horizontal type. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Please contact our sales office for details. 

 

For further details please kindly consult with our local sales office for your company. 

Thank you very much in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Sales and Marketing Headquarters 


